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To whom it may concern,

I strongly disagree with the newly proposed CFTC regulations about the 10-to-1 maximum leverage allowed for retail
forex traders.
The 100-to-1 maximum leverage under current regulations is already appropriate.

Best regards,

Sanchai Dechanupaprittha, PhD
Lecturer (Electrical Power)
Department of Electrical Engineering, Faculty of Engineering,
Kasetsart University, Bangkok, 10900 THAILAND.
Email: sanchai.d@ku.ac.th, sanchai@ieee.org


